
Indian River Photo Club January’s 2025 Newsletter  
 

 

Hello Members, 

                This year the club will be 45 years old and thanks 
for your continues support. This year dues are still $35. 
Please continue to support Indian River Photo Club. You 
can pay at this month’s meeting or mail a check to  

IRPC PO Box 1491 Vero Beach Florida, 32961. 
       This Year Board member are: (If You would like to be a Board 
member just let one of us Know)  
                   Billy Ocker 
                   Tom Doyle 
                   Ben D’Andrea 
                   Kathie Phillips 
                   Etta Ocker 

        This month’s meeting is on January, 23 at 6:30pm with the 
contest Theme is “Funny/Comical” so get your photos ready. 
Send your photo to Bill Conway at billcnwy@yahoo.com 
      Also, the Indian River Photo Club Photographic Print Exhibit 
at the Vero Beach Museum comes early this year. The intake 
date is April 8 so you will want to start getting you photos 
ready. Please support this contest because it helps the club pay 
the bills. Here’s a link for contest 
 https://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/photo-print-exibit 
Sincerely  
Billy Ocker, IRPC President 

mailto:billcnwy@yahoo.com
https://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/photo-print-exibit


January Program: 
“Taking Your Photos to the Next Level”  
Speaker: Pat Rice 
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2025 Themes 
January “Funny/ Comical 
February “Twilight” 
March “Open” 
April “Things with Wheels” 
May “signs” 
June “Open” 
July “Anything Farm” 
August “Bubbles” 
September “Open” 
October “Eyes Have It” 
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